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:Dr. ..C.). '=u cnhar, 
The Royal Fr,.0 hospital, 
The Katharine Dorma.r_dy Haemophilia Centre 

and Haeasostasis Jnit, 
Pond Street, 
Hampstead, 
LQ(DCN, NW3 20G. 

14th March, 1985. 

Dear led, 

cc t J. Wood 

Re: Unneated Factor VIII 

Thank you for your letter of 27th February, 1985. 

F.s discussed during our recent telephone conversation we are 

prepared to offer a suitable quantity of Toate unheated at a 

price of 2.5p per unit to cover the requirements of the Fatimid 

Foundation. The product offered is Lot C1240B of 990 unitage 

per vial with an expiry date of 15th June, 1335. I look forward 

to hearing further from you on this matter. 

Regarding your request for support of the two meetings mentioned 

in your letter, I have already discussed the general outline 

with my ismediate superior and ampleased to advise that Cutter 
will respond. 

I would appreciate your writing direct to Mr. Jack Wood, my 
Area Vice President at the following address with the full 
proposals and he will be delighted to assist. 

Mr. J. Wood, 
Vertrieb Cutter, 
Troponwerke, 
Postfach 80 10 60, 
RORLH 80, N. Germany. 

Looking forward to the pleasure of meeting you in the near future. 

1Cina arch, _ 

Your incerely, 

GRO-C 

Managing Director 
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